Sanchez, Marubeth (OIG)

From: Cumming, Isabel M. (OIG)

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 3:49 PM

To: Sanchez, Marubeth (OIG)

Subject: FW: OIG Advisory Board FY23 Budget Proposal
Attachments: OIG FY23 Budget Proposal MEMO (Updated).pdf

From: Salsbury, Stephen

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 3:25 PM

To: Scott, Brandon (Mayor) <Brandon.Scott@baltimorecity.gov>; Mosby, Nick (City Council)
<Nick.Mosby@baltimorecity.gov>; Henry, Bill (Comptroller) <WBH@baltimorecity.gov>; Mitchell, Jason (DPW)
<Jason.Mitchell@baltimorecity.gov>; Shea, James (Jim) L. <James.Shea@baltimorecity.gov>

Cc: Huber, Michael (Mayor's Office) <Michael.Huber@baltimorecity.gov>; Costello, Eric (City Council)
<Eric.Costello@baltimorecity.gov>; Middleton, Sharon (City Council) <Sharon.Middleton@baltimorecity.gov>;
McClammy, Erika (Comptroller) <Erika.McClammy@baltimorecity.gov>; Donald Tobin - U MD Carey School of Law
(DTobin@law.umaryland.edu) <DTobin@law.umaryland.edu>; Ronald Weich <rweich@ubalt.edu>; Cumming, Isabel M.
(01G) <lIsabel.Cumming@baltimorecity.gov>; Brooks, Yvonne (OIG) <Yvonne.Brooks@baltimorecity.gov>

Subject: OIG Advisory Board FY23 Budget Proposal

Members of the Board of Estimates,

Attached is the proposed budget of the Office of the Inspector General. In accordance with Article X § 4 of the Charter,
the OIG Advisory Board has reviewed the proposed budget for the purpose of assessing and determining whether, in the
judgment of the Advisory Board, the proposed budget provides sufficient funding to meet the duties of the office. The
Advisory Board has assessed the proposed budget and has determined that it provides sufficient funding to meet the
duties of the office. This is the submission to the Board of Estimates required by Art. X, sec 4 (c) (2) of the Charter.

Please let me know if you have any questions
Best,
Stephen

Stephen Salsbury
Chief of Staff
Baltimore City Department of Law

100 N. Holliday Street, Suite 101
Baltimore, MD 21202
stephen.salsbury@baltimorecity.gov

DEPARTMENT OF LAW

(410) 396-3940 (Office)
(410) 382-8052 (Mobile)



